Attachment C: NEPHIP Assessment Announcement

Proposed sender: WFEHSB staff
Subject: Your Opinion Matters! NEPHIP Survey Coming Soon

Dear NEPHIP Alumni and Mentors,

The CDC is committed to the continuous quality improvement of the National Environmental Public Health
Internship Program. To achieve this, we are sending you this email to request your response to a short online
survey about your experience and satisfaction with the internship program. Your response will assist us with
determining program impacts and identifying any areas for improvement.

In a few days, you will receive another email from me inviting you to participate. Your participation is
completely voluntary, and | encourage you to complete the survey. CDC and NEHA are interested in learning
how we can improve NEPHIP.

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to me at [email].
Thank you,

[Name and job title]
[Division, Center and CDC affiliation]



